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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

What a blast we had on Monday!  It was fantastic to be part of BB’s Race for Life 

(although it’s reminded me that I need to exercise a little more regularly!).  Thank you 

to you all for supporting us to raise money for such a worthy cause.  We have been 

astonished by your generosity.  The event inspired some great ‘newspaper reports’, 

one of which you can read later in this newsletter along with our current total. 

Sports Day went well too.  We were blessed with the weather and the children  

tackled all the events with great gusto!  Thanks to Mr Daysh and Miss Danks for  

organising the event and to St Luke’s and Friends for providing refreshments. 

A parent of a disabled child has mentioned that they often are not able to access 

the designated parking spaces.  Please ensure that these spaces are only used by 

those that need to! 

We have a busy week next week and are looking forward to holding our transition 

days.  Keep an eye out for letters which will go out early next week. 

Don’t forget….  St Luke’s annual summer fete takes place tomorrow!  We hope you 

can come and enjoy some fun in the sun! 

Have a great weekend!          Mrs Carmichael 



 

Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 95.93% 0 Pelicans 100% 4 

Little Fish 96.17% 0 Angels 97.7% 3 

Little Lambs 100% 2 Faith 98.15% 2 

Peacocks 95.56% 0 Hope 98.52% 1 

Phoenix 94.81% 0       

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

BB FRIENDS SUMMER DISCO—FRIDAY 12TH JULY 

RECEPTION & KS1—2.15PM—3PM 

KS2—3.15PM—4.15PM 

£1 ENTRY £1 SNACK PACK 

As this is a non school uniform day, children are welcome to wear their 
party clothes into school on that day.  Please ensure the snack and entry 

money are given to the TA’s in the morning, 



Friday 12th July—We are working hard to develop the outdoor 
area in KS1 and would really appreciate your support in raising 
funds to help us make this happen. On Friday 12th July, we will 
be having a NON-UNIFORM day and a bake sale, where cakes 
will be sold at 20p each. We would be really grateful if you 
could support us by sending your child to school with a £1  
donation. If you wish to donate cakes or treats for this fund-
raiser, please speak to Miss Jane.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.          

Calling all parents! 

KS1 are hoping to develop their 
outdoor area and we’d love your 
help!  If you would be able to 
donate any plants or plant pots 
to help create a quiet, natural 
space for the children, please 
see Miss Jane! 




